
 

Dear Parents: 

Thomas Township Girls’ basketball teams will have pictures taken Saturday, March 9th at Swan Valley 
High School prior to your team’s game time.  Photography services provided by Domagalski 
Photography.  Picture order form envelopes are available in our offices to pick up at your earliest 
convenience.  Please have your envelope completed at the time your picture is taken, along with exact 
change.   
 

Please be on time for your scheduled pictures even if you are not placing an order.  It is important to 
have the entire team in the photo for your coach and fellow players to enjoy.  
 

Saturday March 9th, 2024  
 

Team/Coach Grade Picture Time 

# 1 May  2nd – 4th 8:00 am 

# 5 Pena  2nd – 4th 8:15 am 

# 12 Farr 4th – 6th 8:30 am 

# 9 Szafranski 4th – 6th 8:45 am 

# 11 Haraga 4th – 6th 9:00 am 

# 8 Olivarez 4th – 6th 9:15 am 

# 2 Kemerer  2nd – 4th 9:30 am 

# 3 Truckle/Gavenda  2nd – 4th 9:45 am 

#6 Ellsworth 2nd – 4th 10:15 am 

#4 Taylor  2nd – 4th 10:30 am 

 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Parks and Recreation Office at (989) 781-0151 
Thank you, 

Thomas Township Parks & Recreation 


